UNIVERSITY OF BRITISH COLUMBIA

DEPARTMENT OF EMERGENCY MEDICINE

Invites you to a
Presentation and Vision Statement by:

Dr. Kendall Ho

Professor
Department of Emergency Medicine
Faculty of Medicine
University of British Columbia

Candidate for Head, Department of Emergency Medicine, UBC

Realizing the Full Potential of Emergency Medicine in BC and Beyond:
How Can UBC Department of Emergency Medicine Contribute?

(followed by 20-30 minutes of questions from the audience)
on

Friday, December 8, 2023 at 12:30 pm

Via Zoom: https://ubc.zoom.us/j/91770392007
Password: 392007

Important Zoom meeting guidelines:
e Simply click on the link to join the meeting; please ensure your full name is displayed.
o Waiting room will be enabled and the session will be recorded.

o Keep your microphone muted except when asking questions during the Q& A time.
o Ifyou have a question for the candidate, please let the organizers know using the Zoom
‘chat’ or ‘raise hand’ feature. The host will call out names in sequence. When your name

has been called, please unmute your microphone and turn your video on to ask your

question.
e Be mindful of the time to give other attendees the chance to ask questions.
e Do not forward the link to unintended recipients.




